

Sarah Rich

From: Sam Collins, *RE*
Sent: Wednesday, November 12, 2008 10:28 AM
To: Marc Dapas; Darrell Roberts
Cc: Ronald Bellamy; Richard Conte; Sunny Bozin; Gina Matakas; Eric Leeds; Brian Holian
Subject: FW: Oyster Creek - Bruce Briefing

Bruce is OK with a high level technical briefing on the issues including our plans for impact(s) on license renewal. Briefing is to be scheduled for next week, 30 minutes max. Please forward pictures/graphics to Bruce prior to the brief. Sam

From: Bruce Mallett
Sent: Wednesday, November 12, 2008 8:35 AM
To: Sam Collins
Subject: RE: Oyster Creek - Do we need to notify the ASLB?

Thanks, Sam. I only desire to understand the scope of the issue and our path forward.
Bruce

From: Sam Collins
Sent: Monday, November 10, 2008 7:46 PM
To: Bruce Mallett; Darrell Roberts
Cc: Marc Dapas
Subject: FW: Oyster Creek - Do we need to notify the ASLB?

Bruce, we have been coordinating with NRR LR and OGC on the need for Board Notification and Darrell has the action to bring the decision to resolution. We are sensitive to not getting ahead of the licensee with external conclusions on the technical issues. We have been reviewing the technical issues with NRR and completed an extensive conference call with the licensee this afternoon (Exelon attendees included Ron D. the Sr. V.P. and Mike G. Lic. Renewal). Not sure how best to meet your needs for more information, but I suggest we provide you a direct briefing rather than going thru Shawn for efficiency, your call on the options....we'd be prepared for Wed. morning if it meets your needs. Sam

From: Darrell Roberts
Sent: Monday, November 10, 2008 7:29 PM
To: Sam Collins; Marc Dapas
Cc: Richard Conte; James Clifford
Subject: FW: Oyster Creek - Do we need to notify the ASLB?

FYI, Sam and Marc.

I just opened Shawn Williams' email below (Jim C. alerted me to it in the hallway outside Sam's office around 6 pm tonight).
Outside of the scope

Outside of the scope I plan to setup a discussion with Shawn to give him an update of the leakage issue. I'd prefer to use a verbal approach rather than a different one until we finalize and implement a communication strategy/plan.

I'll also talk to Brian H. regarding his views on an additional board notification (including the timing thereof).

I plan to complete these on Wednesday, 11/12.

DJR

C/40

outside of scope

From: Shawn Williams

Sent: Monday, November 10, 2008 2:59 PM

To: Kathy Weaver; Leigh Trocine; Harold Chernoff; Ed Miller; Ronald Bellamy; James Clifford; Darrell Roberts

Subject: Oyster Creek - Do we need to notify the ASLB?

All,

I informed Bruce Mallett of some leakage at the bottom of the refueling cavity for Oyster Creek and he requested:

(1) More information - **Region 1 Action**

(2) **NRR Action**: Determine if this is an issue that we need to notify the ASLB because they are in the process of reviewing Oyster Creek for a license renewal.

Shawn Williams

Sr. Operations Assistant, OEDO

301-415-1009

Received: from R1CLSTR01.nrc.gov ([148.184.99.7]) by R1MS01.nrc.gov
([148.184.99.10]) with mapi; Wed, 12 Nov 2008 10:28:29 -0500
Content-Type: application/ms-tnef; name="winmail.dat"
Content-Transfer-Encoding: binary
From: Sam Collins <Sam.Collins@nrc.gov>
To: Marc Dapas <Marc.Dapas@nrc.gov>, Darrell Roberts <Darrell.Roberts@nrc.gov>
CC: Ronald Bellamy <Ronald.Bellamy@nrc.gov>, Richard Conte
<Richard.Conte@nrc.gov>, Sunny Bozin <Sunny.Bozin@nrc.gov>, Gina
Matakas
<Gina.Matakas@nrc.gov>, Eric Leeds <Eric.Leeds@nrc.gov>, Brian Holian
<Brian.Holian@nrc.gov>
Date: Wed, 12 Nov 2008 10:28:23 -0500
Subject: FW: Oyster Creek - Bruce Briefing
Thread-Topic: Oyster Creek - Bruce Briefing
Thread-Index:
AclDbrTFV1kDWB7DSUqQKKIBQroawQAIZ9FwAAEBWNAATVpqUAADZyuw
Message-ID:
<2856BC46F6A308418F033D973BB0EE72AA544C48EF@R1CLSTR01.nrc.gov>
Accept-Language: en-US
Content-Language: en-US
X-MS-Has-Attach:
X-MS-Exchange-Organization-SCL: -1
X-MS-TNEF-Correlator:
<2856BC46F6A308418F033D973BB0EE72AA544C48EF@R1CLSTR01.nrc.gov>
MIME-Version: 1.0